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We regret to advise that ongoing crane repairs onboard the NPDL California has delayed her 

departure from Apia, Samoa.  Repairs are expected to be completed on 18-Nov (U.S. time) which 

would give her an arrival in Pago Pago of the 19-Nov.  

 

We will update the forward schedule as soon as she has departed Apia.  

 

We thank you for your continued support, should you have any further questions or queries 

please contact your NPDL representative. 

 

Transam USA LLC 

2330 Marinship Way #211 

Sausalito, CA 94965 

Tel (415) 520-2474 

November 17, 2024 

Norton Lilly International  

(Customer Service and Bookings)  

301 East Ocean Blvd, Suite 2060 

Long Beach, CA 90802 

Tel (251) 270-4915 


